COPY,
LIOYD'S RIGISTER OF SHIPPING,
ANTWERP, 24th October, 1935,
gggﬁg?[ggjgabw, 1935,
A
Dear sir,
With reference to your letter of the 23ra instant
rcspaeting the steamers "COMTE DE FLANDRE" and "COMTESSE
e
FMNDRE“, we hawe to inform yo. that we have been in to ch
with the Owners who state that khar sale has not yet been
concluded definitely, They will inform us in due time,
This also applies to the "ROI LEOPOLD",
' We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors.

-t

Ihe Secretary,
LONDON .
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